## Regular Zoning Board Meeting Valier Civic Center April 7, 2022

Board Members present: Troy Vandenbos, Mike Yakos, Josh Clifford, Tawnee Hartwell,

and Dave Widhalm

Town staff present: Stephanie Sullivan, Clerk

Minutes: taken by Stephanie Sullivan

Chairman Dave Widhalm brought the meeting to order at 7:00p.m.

Application for permission to build for Greg and Tracy Landreth was reviewed. Greg and Tracy Landreth, 719 Wisconsin Ave. would like to build a new single level home with an attached breezeway to an existing building on their property. Chairman Widhalm called for a motion to approve on the application for permission to build. Mike Yakos wanted to abstain from voting. Troy Vandenbos moved to recommend approval of the application for permission to build for Greg and Tracy Landreth. Josh Clifford seconded the motion. Motion carried unanimously

Chairman Dave Widhalm adjourned the meeting at 7:04 p.m.

Stephanie Sullivan-Town Clerk